
                                                

 

Dear Parents, 

We would like to start this newsletter with a huge thank you for all your support this year, 
KADA’s second year has seen great things happen and without your continued support we 
could not have achieved them. 

The beginning of the year started with a hugely successful medal exam session, 100% pass 
rate with high marks all round, congratulations again to all those that took their medals. 

The highlight of the year must be the huge success of our first show at the beautiful Barn 
Theatre.  We are so very proud of all the students who took part for their amazing 
performance on stage and for their impeccable behaviour backstage. We would like to say a 
huge ‘Thank you’ again to all the parents who helped backstage/front of stage etc., we could 
not have done it without you. 

The feedback about the show has been incredible, from the parents, public and the children, 
who have all been asking when the next one will be!! So we have booked the theatre for 
next year!! We are so excited!! All dates are at the end of the newsletter. 

This means the year ahead brings exciting things for the students of KADA, medal tests, 
show, I.S.T.D Ballet exams and workshops to name but a few, so please keep an eye on your 
Emails, Facebook, Instagram and Twitter for updates. 

To ensure we comply with the new GDPR regulations, new information/sign up/medical 
forms must be filled in by everyone, these will be given out during our first week of term 
and must be read, filled in and returned as soon as possible. 

The show DVD and CD orders were put through at the beginning of the summer so they will 
be with us soon and we will distribute them in class. If you didn’t put in an order and would 
like to do so please let us know. 

 

 

 

 



Dates for the Diary 

Autumn Term Dates----- 10th September-8th December 2018 ,    

Half Term -22nd -28th October 2018 

Christmas Workshop ----- 9th December 2018 – 10 a.m. – 4 p.m., a perfect time to go 
Christmas shopping while the children are looked after and entertained for the day!  Venue 
tbc 

2019 

Spring Term Dates ----7th January -7th April,  

 Half Term 18th -24th February. 

Easter Holidays— 8th -20th April 

Summer Term 

22nd April- 12th July 

Half Term –27th May-2nd June 

Show Dates  

Dress Rehearsal at the Barn Theatre – Saturday 8th June 2019 

Show day                                                     Sunday     9th June 2019 

Exams 

Medal Tests—14th July 2019 

I.S.T.D. Ballet Exams --- TBC 

Any other workshops that are put on throughout the year will be advertised at classes and 
on Facebook and via e-mail. 

We hope that you are all enjoying your summer holidays and we are looking forward to 
seeing you all when the Autumn term starts. 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Kerry and Alexandra 


